
Southern California Edison Company 
P.O. BOX 800 

2244 'WALNUT GROVE AVENUE 

ROSEMEAD. CALIFORNIA 91770 

K. P. BASKIN 
MANAGER. NUCLEAR ENGINEERING August 25, 1980 

ANO LICENSING 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Co 

Region V 
Suite 202, Walnut Creek Plaza 
1990 N. California Boulevard 
Walnut Creek, California 95696 

Attention: R. H. Engelken, Director 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: IE Bulletin No's. 80-19 and 80-19, Rev. 1 
Docket Nos. 50-361 and 50-"362 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Units 2 and 3 

The subject bulletins, forwarded by NRC letters dated July 31, 1980 

and August 15, 1980, identify failures of C. P. Clare Model HG2X.-1011 
mercury-wetted relays used in the logic matrix of the Reactor Protective 
System (RPS) of some Combustion Engineering (CE) designed NSSS's and require 
information regarding use of the subject relays at San Onofre Units 2 & 3.  

In accordance with the requirements of this bulletin, please be 
advised that CE has informed us that the subject mercury-wetted relays have 
not been supplied for use in the RPS at San Onofre Units 2 and 3. As such, 
no further action is required.  

Additionally, per the request found in the letter forwarding this 
bulletin, it is estimated that a total of 25 manhours (both technical and 
administrative and including NSSS vendor manhours), were expended in examining 
the scope of supply and preparing this response.  

Should you have any questions or require additional clarification, 
please contact me.  

Very truly yours, 

cc: Director, Division of Reactor 
Operations Inspection 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
NRC, Washington, D. C. 20555 

R. Pate, USNRC Site 
Inspector, SO 23 
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